
 

NEWSLETTER 

THIS MONTH: FEBRUARY 2017 
VALENTINE’S DAY  
Come dressed in red, pink and/or white for Valentine’s Day on February 
14th. 
 

COFFEE ORDER 
The sign-up sheet for coffee is at the school. You will be able to order 
until the end of the school on Wednesday February 15th.  
 

WILTON CHEESE ORDER 
Wilton Cheese order forms are available at the school.  You can make it 
easier for yourself and create a standing order that will be ordered for 
you monthly. Order forms are due Wednesday February 15th. 
 

SCHOLASTIC ORDER 
Scholastic book order forms are available at the school. Order forms are 
due Wednesday February 15th. 
 

FAMILY DAY  
The school will be closed for Family Day on February 20th.  
 

SPIRIT WEEK  
We will be having spirit week from Feb 21st to 24th.  
 
 Tuesday: Fun Hat Day 
 Wednesday:  Crazy Hair Day & Anti-Bulling Day – wear pink 
 Thursday: Pajama Day 
 Friday: Crazy Outfit Day 
 
 
 

 



 

COMING UP 

OTHER STUFF 

 
 
 
 

REGISTRATION FOR NEXT YEAR  
Registrations for the 2017/2018 school year opens on March 1st for 
current families. 
 
The registration will open to the public on April 1st.  
 

MARCH BREAK  
March break is from Mar 13th until Mar 16th this year. The school will be 
closed for this week. 
 

SAVE THE DATE 
Our annual fundraiser will be held on Saturday, May 27th from 7pm until 
9:30 pm at the Mansion. 
 
The organizing committee is looking for donations for the silent 
auction. If you have any items that you would be willing to donate for 
our silent auction, please let Katie (Annie’s mom) or Lois know.  
 
 If you own a small business and would like to contribute items or a gift 
certificate that would be greatly appreciated.  
 
Gold donations (donations over $100) will have their logo on display on 
all our promotional material.  
 

Spring Vesey’s Order 
We will be placing a Spring Vesey’s Order, stay tuned for more details! 
 
 
 

 
OPEN HOUSE  
We will be having an Open House on April 12th & April 20th from 1 pm to 
3pm.  

Please let your friends and family know!  
TAX RECEIPTS  
 
Tax season is approaching, if you would like a personal tax receipt or 
need a form filled out for your employer please contact Lois. 
 


